
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 10/3/24 
Re: Appointment of Camden Harlan to the Library Board 

I would like to appoint Camden Harlan to the Library Board. Your extensive academic 
background and professional experience in education make you an excellent fit for this 

role.  
Your involvement in local book clubs and attendance at events at the Irvin L. Young 

Memorial Library and Milton Public Library further exemplify your dedication to 

promoting literacy in our community. Additionally, your leadership roles as president of 
Whitewater Pride and soon-to-be recording secretary for the Whitewater Arts Alliance 
indicate your commitment to community service. 

 

Best-  

 

John S. Weidl 

JSW/RLM 

 


